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MEMO

DATE: July 25, 2014
FROM: SCCA National Office
TO: All Participants

SUBIJECT: Kart Safety

SCCA wishes to remind all kart owners and drivers to ensure that their vehicle’s
control parts, including, but not limited to, those relating to throttle and brake

pedal assembly function (including extensions) and safeguards such as throttle

return springs, etc., are in good working order without the potential to perform
unintended functions.
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